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As interior designers, we support builders and property developers by enhancing property appeal to
potential buyers. Not being registered can lead to uninformed selections, compromising quality and
increasing costs for developers.

Our role is pivotal in specifying and assessing product suitability for various build phases. Recognizing
interior design under Design Practitioner Registration Classes is crucial, especially given current and
future growth trends. Our adaptive reuse expertise in existing buildings is particularly valuable.



